
 

 

 

 

 

February 21, 2023 
 

Ms. Jennifer Hager 
Planning & Economic Development Director 
Town of Sutton 
4 Uxbridge Road 
Sutton, MA 01590 
 
RE:  Lifesong Church Dumpster Relocation 

Lifesong Church – Gilmore Drive 
 
Dear Director Hager: 
 
Noted below is the summary of the proposed changes reflected on the attached (separate cover): 
Revised C-4 drawing dated February 21, 2023. The plan revision notes the changes required for the 
dumpster relocation for the Lifesong Church project. The intent is to relocate the dumpster from the 
front of the church, full view, to the rear of the church and out of view.  
 
Rear of Building New Dumpster location – Drawing Insert A 
 

• Modified new sidewalk as shown 

• Existing curbing to remain 

• Existing pavement to remain 

• Delete flush curbing 

• Furnish and install new precast curbing  

• Patch and pave area 

• Install new CB in corner, tie into new 12” drain line installed for building 

• Install new 8” dumpster pad 
 
First the front of the building, existing dumpster location - Drawing Insert B 

• Dumpster removal by owner 

• Demolish and dispose existing dumpster enclosure (CMU) 

• All existing stone veneer to remain 

• Add precast concrete curb 6’ off face of new building, running between stairs and existing 
building 

• Fill planter with screened loam to 6” below top of curb 

• Raise spot elevations at bottom of curb @ existing building to 419.6 confirming water flow 
around island to existing CB2 

• Raise spot elevations along front of building 6” to assure good sheet drain.  
 
I tried to make sure my narrative was thorough and complete, however the actual scopes of work are 
minor in nature. Not being 100% certain if this would be considered a field change or if a Site Plan 
Waiver would be required, I have attached a fully executed copy of the Site Plan Waiver Application 
in the event it is required. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

Eric S. Arthur  
Eric S. Arthur, Chief Estimator  


